
LIMERICK CITY AND COUNTY COUNCIL 

MUNICIPAL DISTRICT OF CAPPAMORE-KILMALLOCK 

 
MEETING TO BE HELD ON THURSDAY 20th April 2017 

 

 

Notice of Motion submitted by Councillor William O’Donnell 

 

I will move at the next Meeting that Limerick City and County Council 
investigate the provision of additional parking for residents at Sycamore 
Drive, Bruff, to include possible reduction of the existing green area. 
  

 
 REPLY:   

  
Limerick City and County Council will investigate all possible options in relation to 
providing additional car parking spaces within Sycamore Drive estate. 

 

 
 

John Moloney, 
Executive Engineer  
Operations and Maintenance Services -  South Division. 
 
18TH April  2017 
 


